
 

The SEND Champions is a network of friendly, passionate people, made 

up of parents, carers, and a variety of professionals who all have one 

thing in common – improving SEND Services! We discuss our lived 

experiences – both good and bad – and use these discussions to think 

about how we make things better! 

OUR GOALS FOR THE SEND CHAMPION NETWORK! 

We all have the same goal, which is to improve the services for SEND in 

Stockport. We want to build a HUGE network of champions that will 

help shape the future for SEND. 

IF I BECOME I CHAMPION, WHAT WOULD I HAVE TO DO? 

You can do as much, or as little as you want!  You can attend as many 

meetings as you like, volunteer to be on a sub-group to complete 

actions, you can volunteer to chat to families that need help, or you can 

just commit to social media posting and helping spread the word of the 

SEND Champions! There are lots of ways that you can help and be 

involved – you do not have to be an expert. 

 

 

 

WE ARE THE SEND 

CHAMPIONS! 

 
If you are interested in becoming a SEND Champion, email 

us at SEND-IP@stockport.gov.uk 


